
Alpena County I.T. Department
720 W. Chisholm St. Suite #11

Alpena, MI 49707
989-354-9590

DATE: April 26, 2022

TO: Personnel Committee

FROM: Steve Mousseau, I.T. Director

SUBJECT Logan Kemp Step Increase

This is to notify the Personnel Committee that I have evaluated Logan Kemp as the Assistant IT Director, 
and that he fulfills his job duties. Logan continues to be a key player in the IT department and continues 
to increase his knowledge in County IT systems. I am requesting that he be moved to Step 2 in the wage 
scale effective April 8, 2022.  I am looking forward to his continued growth and knowledge he provides 
to IT team.

If you have any questions on my evaluation, please feel free to ask.

Sincerely,

Steve Mousseau
IT Director


